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Dear residents, 

 

Our cleaner Alaattin will be on holiday from Monday 29 August 2022 to 16 September 

2022. During this period he will be replaced by his colleague Silvana. 

 

Silvana will carry out the daily and weekly activities as described in the work program. 

The work program can be found in gate management or can be requested from the 

VvE manager. The work will take place every day after 9 a.m. and before 2 p.m. 

 

It is possible that during this period cleaning is experienced differently than you are 

used to. If there are complaints about the cleaning, you can of course report this to the 

VvE manager for owners and via Heimstaden for tenants. 

 

If there are any questions regarding this letter, please contact the VvE manager VZB-

vastgoed by email: info@vzbvastgoed.nl or by phone: 070-4273372 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

on behalf of the board VvE Belvédèrebos 

 

Henk Huijzer (chairman) 
 

 


